



Minutes of PBHA Forum

19 June 2018
Clissold Hub

Present: 5 tenants
Bianca
Vanessa

Minutes:

Agenda:

1. Matters arising – property forum last month
2. Open Forum

Matters arising from property forum last month

Policies will be up for more consultation. There was a discussion re repairs, pest control.

Open Forum

- BBQ at Clissold organised for Sat 23rd from 6pm onwards. Will be a contribution from PBHA for this.
- Walking group – tenant and Lani agreed to organise this. Bianca has a book of London walks which can be used to design programme.
- Another tenant suggested he'd like to build a dragonfly sanctuary in the garden, will look into more and discuss with the gardening group at Clissold.
- Minutes on the website please – we will try to do this from now on.

- Need to improve communication between tenants and support workers, mobile phones have not been working. This will be looked into.
- Seaside trip – leave 9am from Legard Rd. Need to check how many people would be likely to come, so we can book the right coach